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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Rud, Shannon (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 10:43 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Fire Reports

Good morning,  
 
I can see that Restoration Professionals have two different invoice times listed on their invoices, but I have searched the 
Saint Paul Fire Department reports and the Ramsey County CAD dispatch calls for August 1 through August 31 for 619 
Mendota Street and we were only there the one time; August 3, 2022, at approximately 2028 hours (08:28 p.m.), 
incident number SPFD220803034348. 
 
You will need to inquire with Restoration Professionals on why they were there twice. 
 
Thanks, and please let me know if I can answer any more questions.  
 
Shannon (Urhammer) Rud 
Fire Incident & Investigation Assistant IV 
Saint Paul Fire Department 
645 Randolph Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Desk: 651-228-6264 or Main Office: 651-224-7811 
Shannon.Rud@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 10:27 AM 
To: Rud, Shannon (CI-StPaul) <shannon.rud@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Fire Reports 
 
Hi Shannon, 
In reviewing the fire reports you sent.  There were 2 incidents.  One at 9 am and one at 9:01 pm.  Same fire report case 
number.  Are the attachments for only one incident?   
 

From: Rud, Shannon (CI-StPaul) <shannon.rud@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 7:26 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Fire Reports 
 
Good Morning,  
 
Here is the copy of the incident report and the investigation report for the fire that occurred at 619 Mendota Street on 
August 3, 2022.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thanks! 
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Shannon (Urhammer) Rud 
Fire Incident & Investigation Assistant IV 
Saint Paul Fire Department 
645 Randolph Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Desk: 651-228-6264 or Main Office: 651-224-7811 
Shannon.Rud@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 3:53 PM 
To: Rud, Shannon (CI-StPaul) <shannon.rud@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Fire Reports 
 
Hi Shannon, 
Can I get fire reports for the attached for a hearing. Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


